
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“You all allowed us to spend a 

lot more quality time with him 

as we honored his wish to be at 

home” ~ Meadows Family 

 

 

October 2021 

What our clients are saying 

Here’s a list you can use to help you 

and your loved one be prepared for 

the winter months.  

Fall breeze and Autumn leaves! 

Fall is here and the inevitable weather change is on its way. 

ACC Adult Home Care is ensuring our clients are beginning to 

think about what needs to be done before the weather breaks. 

Things such as non-perishable food items, extra paper 

products, needed prescription medications, pet food, basic 

toiletries and snow melting salt. These are just some of the 

things we can ensure our clients have available in their homes 

as the colder weather approaches.  
 

It is important to make sure the older adults in our lives are prepared and ready for weather 

change. ACC Adult Home Care can help with these tasks and ensure your loved ones are safe and 

taken care of before, during and after the colder months. Give us a call if with questions or to set up 

a FREE consultation.  

 


